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Doyle, Daniel

From: Doyle, Daniel

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 3:37 PM
To: 'vincent.maresca@dep.state.nj.us'
Cc: Perkins, Leslie
Subject: Salem and Hope Creek license renewal review

Categories: Salem Hope Creek

Vincent,

Thanks for your time on the phone today.

The purpose of this e-mail is to follow-up and confirm that the license renewal review for Salem and Hope
Creek is a separate undertaking from the proposed new reactor (a.k.a. the early site permit or ESP).

My goal is to obtain comments about the license renewal draft supplemental environmental impact statement
that was published in October 2010.

Additional information about the Salem license renewal review:
http ://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/licensing/renewal/applications/salem.html

Additional information about the Hope Creek license renewal review:
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operating/licensing/renewal/applications/hope-creek.html

The other undertaking is a review of PSEG's early site permit application. Additional information about that
review can be found at the website below.
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/esp/pseq html

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Sincerely,

Dan Doyle

Project Manager
Division of License Renewal
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
daniel.doyle@nrc.gov
(301) 415-3748
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